
Having worked at the intersection of pharmacy, STI prevention and advocacy for underserved populations for over 20 years, a 
consistent barrier to effective service models has been a lack of concrete data for specific marginalized/underserved communities. 
In a state that seems to pride itself in the pursuit of inclusion and the pursuit of indigenous, POC and sexuality/gender justice, this 
bill is a starting point to begin addressing issues of health inequity. 

Ian Morton, Executive Director, PDX Q Center


